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Public Questions – Cabinet (12 September 2023) 
 

Item 5 Public Questions 

(a) David Tavener, Chair of Galley Hill Residents Association to Councillor Middleton 
(08/09/23 – 17:48) 

“Due to the recent decision to close the Galley Hill Small Meeting Place on Health 
and Safety Grounds, will this have an impact on the timing of the delegated 
decision regarding MKCC Placeholder Strategy and or any discussion with GHRA on 
the alternate plans GHRA put forward to MKCC on the 10th of August 2023?  
This closure will have a considerable impact on the Church and community 
activities and we would be grateful if you could approve temporary use of the 
refurbished Arts Centre whilst safety work is underway.” 


